
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am concerned about the health impact of a 5G rollout as I am familiar with the various studies 

linking RF radiation to a variety of health issues from allergies and asthma to a variety of cancers. 

As you know there has been pushback in various countries including Belgium, the US and Italy owing 

to health and safety/wellbeing issues. Scientists have also appealed to halt 5G based upon the 

anticipated significant adverse health impact, which will add to the impact of existing wireless 

technology. 

(https://ehtrust.org/wp-content/uploads/Scientist-5G-appeal-2017.pdf) 

Thus I hope you choose not to roll out 5G for health reasons. I also know of electrosensitive 

individuals who react quickly to such radiation. 

Regards, 

David Skinner 
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